Sunflower Newsletter

Happy New Year Sunflower Parents,

We are happy to see all of our friends
back at school. We are excited for a
new year of learning and fun.

This month we will be learning the core
value of Justice. Our Themes are the
season of Winter and Arctic animals.
We would like to extend our sincere
thanks to all the families for our
holiday gifts. We are blessed to have
each one of you as part of our school
family.
Blessings,
Mrs. McDowell and Mrs. Mahler

Important Dates

1/10~ Half Day/
No after care

1/17~ No School/
Professional
Learning Day

1/20~ No
School/Martin
Luther King Jr.
Holiday

1/31~
Grandparents Day/
Half Day/ No after
care

Reminders
eg) }'& ~ Catholic schools week is at the end of
| [ - January. Preschool activities to be
NG announced.
j § AN ~ Grandparents Day is going o be on Friday
January 31st and it's a half day with no
& 0 aftercare.
CHOO ~We will start share days in February. More
information to come.

© Pocketfu of Certers
eneE




